Paul Mercredi

From: Paul Mercredi

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 5:35 PM

To: '‘Roy Fabian'; 'Peter Redvers'

Cc: 'Peter Groenen'; 'Dahti Tsetso'; Lorraine Seale (Lorraine_Seale@gov.nt.ca)
Subject: RE: Canadian Zinc All Weather Road

Hello Chief Fabian, Mr. Groenen, and Mr. Redvers,

Thank you for your response — we appreciate that clarification.
Kind regards,

Paul

Paul Mercredi

Project Assessment Analyst

Project Assessment Branch

Securities and Project Assessment Division

Department of Lands

Government of the Northwest Territories

P.0.Box 1320 | Yellowknife, NT | X1A 2L9

Tel: 1-867-767-9180 Ext.: 24025 | Fax: 1-867-920-3083
www.lands.gov.nt.ca

Marsi | Kinanaskomitin | Thank you | Merci | Haj’ | Quana | 5d%*a.l® | Quyanainni | Méhsi | Mahsi | Mahsi

This message is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please delete it immediately and notify us by
telephone. Thank you.

From: Peter Redvers [mailto:Landdirector@katlodeeche.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 1:11 PM

To: Paul Mercredi

Cc: 'Roy Fabian'; 'Peter Groenen'; 'Dahti Tsetso'

Subject: Canadian Zinc All Weather Road

Hello, Paul — The CZN project is well outside of the KFN primary traditional territory and therefore KFN defers to the
Dehcho First Nations immediately impacted by the project to comment. Thanks.

Peter Redvers
Director of Lands, Resources, and Negotiations
Katt odeeche First Nation



